
 

To:    All Subaru Retailers 

From:   Subaru of America, Inc. – Fixed Operations 

Date:  January 9, 2020 

Re:      WUR-03 Brake Hose – 26592FL010 

 

 
Please be advised that the supply of part number 26592FL010 will be returning to acceptable inventory levels 
shortly. Air shipments have resumed from Japan. We will start receiving additional inventory mid next week. 
All current back orders should be shipped from the RDCs by the end of next week.  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this unforeseen disruption in supply.   


